
Parents’ Evening Feedback October 2022
Where issues have been raised, these have already been addressed through meetings with
parents.  The feedback was discussed in depth, including the negative responses, at the governors’
School Improvement Committee meeting on 19/10/22.











Attitudes towards Reading





Engagement with school events


